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Churchyard Excavations Commencing
24th August 2022 


From Wednesday 24th August 2022, we will start excavating the driveway through the churchyard to allow for utility installations and a soakage pit.  

The excavations are in accordance with the Faculty consent and will be done under an archaeological watching brief.

Whilst this takes place we will need to partially close the driveway, however we are aiming to keep one entrance open at all times if at all possible and will maintain pedestrian access.  

The duration is difficult to predict due to the nature of the excavations.  Please check the website www.bradfieldcollege.org.uk/about/bradfield/cdf for updates.

We sincerely apologise for any additional inconvenience caused during this time and will of course keep any restrictions to a minimum whilst making sure the public are safe.
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